

Praa Sands

TR20 9T 1st December 2023

Dear Representative,

May I remind you to collect the Captains Society subs from your Captains, due to be paid by the 28th February, last day of February 2023. Please make cheques payable to Cornwall Ladies Captains' Golf Society, written in full as the bank is no longer accepting cheques with initials only.

Cheques to the sum of £5.00 (£10.00 in the case of new Captains) should be made payable to 'The Cornwall Ladies Captains' Golf Society with no initials or amendments and should be forwarded to me at the above address along with names and e-mail addresses. Alternatively, you may wish to attend our committee meeting at St Austell Golf Club on Wednesday 1st March 2023 at 10.30 a.m., bringing them with you. If you are intending to come to the committee meeting, please inform Letitia Rivett-Old letitia@chrisold.co.uk

As you are no doubt aware our Constitution has been reprinted and if you would like any copies, please let me know.

If you haven't already done so it would be most helpful if you would provide me with a complete list of the Lady Captains of your Club since 1965, along with the year in which they were captain and their e-mail addresses. Also, please provide contact details, name, email and phone number, of your club representative.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Anna Harry Hon.Treasurer